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 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

This Week In School… 
 

Year 3 – have been looking at money and how to find correct change in Maths. In English, 

they have been writing narrative poems.  

Year 4 – have been writing a letter to their new teachers in English. In Maths, they have been 

recalling facts about division and multiplication as well as looking at different strategies. They 

have even had a teaching take over day where the children became the teachers! 

Year 5 – have had an exciting week filming and editing their very own news report which 
included: news readers, reporters and witnesses, as well as creating their own props for the 
'show'. In Maths, they have been revising through adding, subtracting, multiplying and 

dividing fractions. 
Year 6 – have been working hard on their Leavers' Assembly this week, as well as putting on 
their final performance of their production, Cinderella Rockerfella.  They did a great job and 
everyone really enjoyed the show - well done Year 6!  They have also done a bit more work 
on transition ready for their move to secondary school and we wish them all the best for this 
new stage in their education. 
 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

95.1% 

Browne 

27/30 

! ! 

Don’t forget we are a 

nut free school as we 

have children who 

have allergies!  

(let’s leave them for 

the squirrels) 

 

 
20th July 2018 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 95% 99% 97% 93% 99% 98% 98% 100% 
Lates 5 3 11 4 0 4 5 8 

Well done Rosen Class! 

! 

 

Dahl! 

New 
Attendance 
Procedures 

We would like 
to make you 
aware of the 
new school 

procedure for 
children who 

have 
unexplained 

absences from 
school.  

There have been 
public cases in 
the past where 

schools have not 
chased up the 
reasons as to 

why children are 
off of school. It 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Browne 
Sasha and 
Harry 

Blake 
Zac and 
Kingston 

Donaldson 
Daniel and 
Jorge 

Dahl 
Daisy and 
Leon 

Morpurgo 
Teegan and 
James 

Kipling Rahul 

Rowling 
Calum and 
Eva 

Rosen 
Cody and 
Ervin 

 

Artists of the Year! 
 

 

As This Is Our Last Newsletter Of The Year… 

Although we are all here and in class on Monday and Tuesday next week, this will be our last 
newsletter of the school year so we would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to all 

of you for all your support during the year. Sadly, we will be saying goodbye to some members 
of staff who are moving on this year, we wish them all the best of luck with all of their 
endeavours and would also like to wish Miss Zughaid good luck as she will be away on 

maternity while she enjoys motherhood for the first time! 
Although we are sad that some lovely people are leaving, we are thrilled to welcome our new 

members of staff, some of whom have been popping in over the last few weeks to get to 
know everyone and cannot wait for them to start full time in September. 

We would like to wish all our Year 6s a wonderful break before they start their new schools! 
They have all grown so much since they have been here and we cannot wait to see how well 

they fit into their new environments, we are sure they will all thrive! 
Lastly, we would like to wish everyone a very happy summer and look forward to seeing 
everyone back in September, bright eyed and bushy tailed on Thursday 6th September at 

8.30am as normal, ready to hit the ground running and grow all those brilliant brains! 

Browne – Melania 
Donaldson – Miles  

Kipling – Eryk 
Rowling – Julian 

 

Blake – Liam 
Dahl – Austin 

Morpurgo – George 
Rosen - Diddy 

 



Catch 
the 

Reading 
Bug! 

Don’t forget 
your 

accounts for 
Bug Club!  
Each child 

has an 
online 

account 
with 

fantastic 
books to 

read, 
quizzes, 

games and 
even your 

own virtual 
treehouse 

to hang out 
in!  

Please 
speak to 

your 

  
 

 
   

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Date Event 

24th  
Jul 

Leavers Assembly, 
from 2pm 

24th  
Jul 

Last Day of Term 

6th 
Sep 

Children back to 
school! 

 

Letters/Blogs out this 
week: 

 

Parent’s Fortnite Advice 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

Don’t forget to book Bluebells and Early Birds online.  
You will be able to book for September from  

Wednesday 25th July. 
Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3  

or via our website. 
Each Bluebell booking will cost a minimum of £2. You will be 

 charged for any Bluebells Club your child is booked into but does not attend unless the school have been 

informed beforehand (or due to illness). Please also note, although we are able in most circumstances to book 

children in at the last minute to Bluebells, we do require parents to inform us. Any children left in our care after 

school hours will incur an extra £2 non-booking fee on top of their club fees. We will charge late fees of £5 per 15 

minutes after 6pm. 

P4C - Question of 

the Week 
 

Is all sound music? 
 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School Cinderella and Rockerfella! 

What a production! Congratulations to our Year 
6s who performed their take on the Cinderella 
story this week, wowing the audience with not 

only their singing voices, their wit and their acting 
talents too! The show received rave reviews from 
everyone who attended and all agree it’s a shame 
that Wednesday's performance was the last one! 
Thank you to all the Year 5s who came to support 

our Year 6s with their fantastic singing voices.  
 

‘Hats’ Such A Good Idea… 

Have a look at our fantastic new hats, available 
to buy from both PMG and via school. We will 
be accepting payment for them in the online 
School Money shop. The hats are £4.99 for a 

peaked cap and £5.99 for the bucket hat style. 
Fabulous! www.schoolmoney.co.uk 

 
 

 
 

Year 6 Community Cards Winners 

We are very proud to announce that 5 children 
have won prizes for their outstanding work as 
part of our Year 6 Community Cards Scheme 

run by Mrs Herring each year. The children are 
very proud of their achievements and so are 

we. 

Fortnite; Parent Concerns 

There has been a lot in the news recently 
about the game Fortnite, many parents 
across the country have expressed their 

concerns over the game and how it is 
open for anyone to contact people over 

the platform. 
The educational support company; The 
Key have released a document aimed at 

parents and schools to advise people 
about what the game is and how to make 

sure your child is safe. 
Click here for a link to the document via our 

website. 
 
 

End Of Year Reports 

We have sent the End Of Year reports out 
today, if you have not received your child’s 

report or need a duplicate copy, please 
contact either the class teacher or 

reception. 
 

No Bluebells on Tuesday 

Please remember, there will be no Bluebells 
club running on Tuesday 24th July as it is the 

last day of term. 
School finishes at 3.15pm as normal that day. 

Thank you. 
 

Summer Reading Challenge 

The Summer Reading Challenge takes 
place over the summer holidays in libraries 
throughout England, Scotland and Wales. 

Developed by the charity The Reading 
Agency, along with the UK public library 
network, it is now in its 20th year and is 

the UK’s biggest annual reading promotion 
for primary aged children. 761,758 

children in the UK took part in Animal 
Agents, the Summer Reading Challenge 

2017.  
It started on 14th July, Click here for the 

website which will tell you all how to take 
part.  

 
 
 
 

Ivertastics! 
Well done to; 

Alby, Aiden B 
and Austin! 
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